ARIZONA WATER cOMPANY

65 COFFEE POT DRIVE, SUITE 7, SEDONA, AZ 86336-4554
PHONE: (928) 282-7092 » FAX: (928) 282-6131 « TOLL FREE: (800) 649-8393 « www.azwater.com

July 17,2023

Dear Neighbor:

Arizona Water Company (“Arizona Water”) will soon begin construction on an
underground 1.5 million gallon water storage tank and booster pump station, located at the
intersection of Arizona State Highway 179 and West Mallard Road. Once complete, the new
underground storage tank and booster pump station will provide the necessary storage to meet
drinking water and fire flow demands in the southern end of the Sedona water system.

As your neighbor, Arizona Water wants to keep you informed about the status of the
project. To that end, we will send regular updates to our neighbors by U.S. Mail and place updates
and relevant information about the project on our website, www.azwater.com.

Various site preparation activities will commence in August 2023, beginning with a
temporary entrance to the property at the intersection of Arizona State Highway 179 and West

Mallard Road to minimize construction equipment and traffic in the neighborhood.

Excavation of the site by blasting is scheduled to commence at the end of summer 2023
and completed by the end of 2023.

Construction of the tank itself is expected to take approximately 18 months and will
commence upon completion of site excavation.

Our goal is to complete this project safely and on-time while minimizing the overall impact
to our neighbors during construction.

If you have any questions, please call our local Sedona office at 928-282-7092. We look
forward to hearing your questions.

 truly yours,

,!”LJCV@

Division Manager
jsnickers@azwater.com

ars

E-MAIL: engineering@azwater.com
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